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17th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
From today, the minimum period of isolation for confirmed cases of Coronavirus has been cut from 
7 days to 5 days, as long as two negative LFD test results are provided on days 5 and 6. (Tests 
taken 24 hours apart). Please see the diagram below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If a child therefore tests negative at 8:00 a.m. on day 5 and then negative again at 8:00 a.m. on 
day 6, they can come back into school on day 6. If they test negative and still have a temperature, 
they should stay at home until this subsides.  
 
Please note that if your child tests positive for coronavirus, you should let the school’s office know 
as soon as possible. Work will be available via Google Classroom for your child to complete and a 
food parcel can be collected from school for children on free school meals, if required.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr Williams 


